
  Campus Life 
The College Park Homeowners Association Newsletter

October 2007

PRESIDENT’S CORNER
Another summer has come and gone in College Park and the fall activities are soon 
upon us.  We have a meeting coming up at 7:00 pm on October 4th at 157 Bryn Mawr
to discuss everything in detail, but below are some highlights.

Next Meeting
This month’s meeting will include two presentations concerning City affairs.  
The first will be from Drew Hacker who is a firefighter and the Union’s 
District Vice-President for the City of Lake Worth. There has been recent talk
about the City Fire Department merging with Palm Beach County Fire 
Rescue.  Mr. Hacker will be discussing the matter and answering our 
questions.
The second presentation will be from Ms. Gael Silverblatt, Chair of the Lake 
Worth Tree Board.  She will be providing a presentation called “Natural 
Neighborhoods” discussing native plants and trees and the function of the 
Tree Board.

Day of Play
The City has designated October 6th as the “Day of Play” in Lake Worth.  
This event encourages use of our recreational facilities and activity in our 
community. Bring your friends and family as College Park teams up with the 
Sunset Ridge neighborhood and Families First (www.familiesfirstpbc.org) 
for an afternoon of fun and exercise at Sunset Ridge Park (between 14th and 
15th Ave west of D St) from 1 – 4 pm.

Halloween Block Party
This year College Park will be having a Halloween themed Block Party on 
October 28th on Harbor Drive.  The time will be from 2pm until 5pm and will 
include food, drinks and Halloween treats for everyone.  Prizes will be 
awarded for the best children’s costumes.  

Web-Site
Don’t forget about the College Park Homeowner’s Association website, at 
www.collegeparklakeworth.com. In combination with the CP_Neighbors
email list, we hope to increase our ability to distribute information to the 
residents.  See the back page for more details.  
Sincerely,
Brent Whitfield
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ON THE HORIZON
•HOME TOUR - This year’s fund raising event 
will be a Holiday Home Tour.  The Home Tour 
will be on Saturday, December 8th and now is the 
time to start planning.  If you are interested  in 
attending or volunteering please contact us:

•Add your home to the tour – 561-659-2404

•Sponsorship / Advertising  – 561-512-5330

•Ticket purchases                – 561-540-5183 

or via email

collegeparkboard@collegeparklakeworth.com

•PB MARATHON WATER STATION –
College Park will be participating once again in 
the Marathon of the Palm Beaches on the 
morning of December 2nd with a Wacky Water 
Station on the Federal Hwy Bridge over the West 
Palm Beach Canal.  Every year this is a 
rewarding event for all involved.  Our water 
station theme has yet to be determined, but stay 
tuned for more details.

COLLEGE PARK EMAIL LIST
•Since the quarterly format has been introduced, we are 
trying to make more use of email and our website to 
bring information to the residents.  If you are not 
already on the email list and would like to sign up, 
please use the following directions:

Send an email message to the address below with the 
word 'subscribe' in the subject: field.

To: CP_Neighbors-request@collegeparklakeworth.com
Subject: subscribe

•The email list is open to all residents.  We will not sell 
or rent any email addresses to outside vendors or 
organizations, and we will not be sending any 
advertisements or junk mail.  The email list is for the 
distribution of neighborhood and City information only.  
You can unsubscribe from the email list at anytime.

Other Information

Questions?
E-mail us at collegeparkboard@collegeparklakeworth.com

CPHA

Meeting


